
Administration Announces New "No-Match" Regulations: DHS Regs Pass Burdens to Social Security Administration, Small Businesses, and Citizens

Published on Immigration Policy Center (http://www.immigrationpolicy.org)

Administration Announces New "No-Match"

Regulations: DHS Regs Pass Burdens to Social Security

Administration, Small Businesses, and Citizens

Provides a summary of the new proposed "no-match" regulations and their harmful impact on

workers, employers, and the Social Security Administration.
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